
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 March 2023 

 

Dear Student, 

 

On Friday 10 March we are pleased to be welcoming a local entrepreneur, James Ashford, to deliver 

ŀ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǘƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ vϧ! ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ǘƻ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƛƴ /ƻƭƭŜƎŜΦ WŀƳŜǎ !ǎƘŦƻǊŘΩǎ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘǎ ǊŜƭŀǘŜ 

largely to financial services. The session will be an opportunity to explore issues such as establishing 

businesses, business development and growth, managing business risk, dealing with setbacks and 

establishing business resilience.  

 

The talk will take place in the Sports Hall at 1.15pm and we would be grateful if you could attend the 

event and arrive promptly. The event will last around an hour in total.  

 

You may be receiving this letter because you have been asked to attend as a student of business, 

economics or accounting.  

 

You may also be receiving this letter because you have been asked to attend as a student of 

uniformed protective services. As part of the visit the Police will be conducting a training exercise 

whilst James Ashford is on site. You will have an opportunity to discuss and explore this further and 

meet with the Police in your lesson later in the afternoon.  

 

We hope you find the talk, and any subsequent activities, of interest and we look forward to seeing 

you there.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Brendon Fletcher 

Principal 

 


